
October 5, 2020 

Dear P.S. 234 Families,  

As you know, in person (blended learning) has resumed across all NYC School Districts. The blended model means 
that students will have some school days in person and some school days remotely. In order to support families, the 
Department of Education has created the Learning Bridges Program. This program will provide free child care 
options for children from 3-K through 8th grade on the days when they are scheduled for remote learning (learning 
from home)  
Please be aware that students MUST be enrolled in blended learning/hybrid schedules (100% remote students are 
not eligible) to be able to attend a Learning Bridges program.  

If you are interested in the Learning Bridges program, please complete the survey by clicking the link. Click Here to 
access Learning Bridges Survey   

Click Here for more information on The Learning Bridges Program 

P.S. 234’s Learning Bridges Site Information 
Site Name: Variety Boys and Girls Club of Queens Inc
Site Address: 21-12 30th Road, Queens, NY, 11102
Site Director: Marc Lyons
Phone Number: 718-728- 0946 ext. 122
Contact Email: marc@bgcqueens.org

The Learning Bridges programs will:  
• Be operated by community-based organizations and other partners  
• Provide opportunities for children to connect to remote learning  
• Include time for art, recreation, and other age-appropriate activities  
• Follow all health and safety requirements and protocols  

 
If you have any questions please reach out to our Parent Coordinator, Mr. Brown at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov or 
our Guidance Counselor, Ms. Papadopolous, at opapado@schools.nyc.gov.  

In addition if your child is in need of a device please fill out the application using the link. Department of Education 
Device Request Link 

Stay safe, be well and remain strong, 

Dora Danner 
Principal 
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